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This half term we have celebrated “Safer Internet Day”. The theme for this year 

was “Let’s talk about it”. We gave the children lots of opportunities to talk 

about how they use the internet and asked them to think of advice they would 

give to others about how they could keep safe online. 

 

Year 2 listened to the story of “Hanni”. 

They heard about a little girl who saw 

something she did not like on the 

internet. They talked about how this 

would have made her feel and what she 

should do about it. 

 

 

 

Year 1 enjoyed playing “This or that” sharing 

which activities they enjoy most online and 

why. They also played “ask a friend” thinking 

of questions to ask each and answering their 

friends questions. 

 

 

F2 enjoyed listening to the story “Once Upon a 

Time Online” The children thought of advice that 

they would give to the different characters. They 

then displayed their advice in the computing area.  

 

Why not ask your child if they could give you 

some advice for staying safe online? 


